CITIZENS' COMMITTEE OF INQUIRY

156 Fifth Avenue - Room 421, New York, New York 10010 YUkon 9-6850

Cable: CITINQUIRY NEWYORK

February 17, 1965

MARK LANE Chairman

DICK GREGORY Vice-Chairman

ROBERT GWATHMEY
Treasurer

DEIRDRE GRISWOLD

Executive Director

West Coast:

Berkeley Citizens'
Committee of Inquiry
P.O. Box 345
Berkeley, California

Britain:

The British "Who Killed Kennedy?" Committee 3/4 Shavers Place Haymarket, London SW1 England Chairman: Bertrand Russell

Denmark:

The Danish Citizens'
Committee of Inquiry
Jorgen Jacobsen
Pilestraede 43
Kobenhavn V
Denmark

James D. White 35 Castle Rock Drive Mill Valley, California

Dear Mr. White:

We express our heartfelt thanks for your generous response to our appeal for funds. The donations which have come in over the past few weeks have made it possible to pay the rent and phone, our most pressing creditors, and should tide us over until revenue comes in from Mr. Lane's lectures. A receipt for your donation is enclosed. We have run out of two of the items you ordered, but we will send them to you as soon as we receive another bunch.

The first draft of the book on the assassination which Mr. Lane and the members of our research staff have been assembling material for over the past few months has been completed. Its publication, we are confident, will reopen the door that was so hastily closed by the Commission on the facts of November 22, 1963.

Much of the new material uncovered in the past months will be discussed by Mr. Lane in his forthcoming lectures. If any of these are to be held in public halls in your area, we will certainly notify you.

Sincerely,

Deirdre Griswold

DG:pm Encl.